
This Week in Grade Five 
November 27 - December 1 
Our student leaders are collecting food for the food bank. Your child 
can help out by bringing in a non-perishable item to donate. Thank you in 
advance. :)  
  
Here is a look at what is going on this week: 
  
Important Dates:  
*This week is Career week. We will have various presenters coming in 
to tell us about their careers. Be sure to ask your child about the neat 
careers they have learned about.  
*Friday, December 1st: Book Orders due / Ring a Bell assembly 
  
Our Learning Goals: 

 Français (Unit #2: L'alimentation): This week we will continue working on 
describing the nutritional value of what we are eating. We will be 
promoting healthy eating and discussing healthy lifestyles.  
  

 Math (Unit #2: Numbers to one million): This week we will be finishing up 
our Whole Numbers unit. We will complete a pre-assessment on our 
next unit Multiplying and Dividing Whole Numbers. It will be important to 
practice multiplication facts during this unit and ensure that we know 
them in a "snap" 
  

Homework: 
*Reading Log, due Friday 
*Practice Multiplication Facts 
*Food drive donation 
  
Have a great week, everyone! 
 ~ Mme Green (kayla.green@nbed.nb.ca) 

 


